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PRESS RELEASE FOR OCTOBER 2004 

  
ATTENTION MINORITY BUSINESS OWNERS 

  
MINORITIES CAN PARTICIPATE IN CAPE FEAR VALLEY HEALTH  

SYSTEMS OVER 90 MILLION DOLLAR EXPANSION PROJECT 
  

Cape Fear Valley Health Systems, it's Board of Trustees, the County Commissioners and Turner Construction 
Company have opened the door for minority participation in its over 90 million dollar expansion project. In 
accordance with a resolution adopted by the Cumberland County Commoners, Cape Fear Valley Health 
Systems has a minimum 10% goal requirement: allocated for Minority and Women businesses for the expansion 
project scheduled to begin in May 2005. 

In a major recruitment effort and as a means to assure maximum minority participation, Turner Construction 
Company, the construction management team on the project, h as formed a partnership with Mr. Wilson Lacy, 
President of BJL Construction Company, Inc. BJL Construction Company, Inc. in association with Cumberland 
Regional Improvement. Mr. Lacy will assist in the recruitment of minority businesses via marketing and 
advertising efforts and by providing pre-qualification and certification workshops. As a minority businessman for 
over 40 years, Mr. Lacy understands the financial impact that a contract with his project can mean for minority 
businesses. His key goals are to provide the necessary support in getting minority businesses certified and 
prepared to bid for the various levels and types of contracts available through Cape Fear Valley Health Systems 
expansion project. 

Contractors are needed in multiple areas during all phases of contracting to include suppliers, vendors and other 
construction trades. Local Minority businesses are highly encouraged to make contact. For additional information 
regarding pre-qualification and construction timelines, please contact Mr. Wilson Lacy at 910.988.1707. 
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